21/08/2020

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASHES

New Members

A warm Knighton Heath welcome to the following new
playing members;

Paul Doe, William Nicol, Shawn Tayler, John Raison, Terry
Hutchinson, Darren Meakes, Wayne Higgins, Liam
Metcalfe, James Reeves, Thomas Ryder, Jason Webb,
William Coe, Ethan Dowler, Gary Wilson, Jamie Saunders,
Gary Forsey, Harry Palmer & lan Palmer.

Enjoy.

Play Safe , Stay Safe

England Golf has been working closely with partners
from across the sport, including The R&A, Home
Nations, PGA and other industry associations to draw
together a framework under which golf be safely
enjoyed.

There are many different types of golf clubs and golf
facilities, requiring safe procedures to be finalised and
implemented locally. However, the fundamentals are the
same throughout the sport, which has a good record of
compliance with rules and procedures.

These procedures include all aspects of the golfing
experience.

The over-riding consideration throughout must be to
‘Play Safe, Stay Safe’.

Extracted from the "EG - Framework for Playing Golf
dated 7 August 2020.

Arrival & Waiting to Play
Players should still arrive changed for play and refrain
from showering or changing in locker rooms.

Bookings
Clubs to organise a system of booking and allocation of
tee times that ensures the safety of staff and golfers.

To read the full version, click on the read more button
below.
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